
The demonstration season has now come to an end but the 
Secretary’s Challenge will continue. The next challenge will 
be to re-create this Christmas scene in a medium of your 
choice. The winner will be chosen by popular vote of 
members at the Monday and Wednesday Christmas parties 
so entries in by Monday the 9th December at the latest.
Usual rules apply. 
There is a £10 cash prize for the winner. 

The winner of the October challenge will be in the 
November newsletter as will the winner of 
September’s Toned Paper prize

Secretary’s ChallengeA message from Lesley

Tickets ONLY £1 each available at 
weekly workshops and demos

In this re-issue of his popular 
book, Vic Bearcroft shares 
his love of drawing and 
painting wild animals, 
showing how to capture 
the personality and 
distinctive features of a 
variety of creatures. 
Using simple steps and 
plenty of detail, this 
guide shows you how to 
create beautiful 
artworks, from drawing 
the basic shapes 
through to realising 
your favourite animals 
in your preferred 
medium.

Size: 216x280 mm
Illustrations: 150
Pages: 128
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Further update on workshops for Monday and Wednesday afternoons.  
We have been offered a large room in Little Lever starting Monday 23rd 
September at St. Matthew’s Church, Market Street, Little Lever, BL3
1HH. Mondays will be in a ground 
floor room with access to toilets and 
kitchen. Wednesdays will be on the 
upper floor. There is plenty of parking 
on site and at least 2 cafes within a 
few yards of the venue, great for those
who like to have lunch first. 
We are sorry that the venue isn’t in 
Farnworth but there was nothing 
available that would suit us. There was a 
lovely place in Westhoughton, but several members did not 
feel they could travel that far. At the present time this is a temporary move 
to cover until we can get back into New Bury which should be around 
Christmas time. Thursday evenings will continue at New Bury Centre and
                                                       these sessions are open to all of
                                                        course. I hope this solution is 
                                                         acceptable and wish to thank all the
                                                         members who have been so helpful
                                                          finding and checking places. 
                                                          Hope to see you all soon.

                                                           Just wanted to give a big thank
                                                            you shout out to all who helped
                                                             with or visited the exhibition over
                                                              the Bank Holiday weekend.
                                        Although things did not get off to the best of 
starts due to storm Lillian who caused chaos on Friday morning. 
This caused the event to be cancelled on the Friday and, although we were 
better off than many traders, we had a few broken frames to sort out and 
pictures to rehange. For the other 3 days we had plenty of visitors to our 
marquee and lots of paintings  etc. were sold. 
We gave out hundreds of leaflets and chatted to people about our art 
circle, so hope to see one or two new faces at our workshops and demos. 
I know you will make them welcome. Thanks again for all your suport.

Lesley Taylor, Chair, Bolton Art Circle VALUE £12.99
New Bury
Exhibition
Unfortunately the Sept 26 
exhibition was cancelled 
due to New Bury 
Community Centre being 
taken over by Bolton 
College during the months 
of September, October, 
November and December. 
We will organise another 
event in the new year 
when the evenings 
get lighter.

£12.99
RRP


